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AMESBURY SCHOOL, CHURTON PARK

COMMONWEALTH 

GAMES DAY 
The Gold Coast games might 

be over but the Kelly Club 
ones have just began! 

Compete in fun activities and 
challenges to win gold!

RAINFOREST 

ADVENTURE

Monkey around through the 
obstacle courses, experiment 

with shaving cream rain 
clouds, eat ants on a log and 

create crazy geckos.

TRIP DAY - LASERFORCE

Join us for an awesome trip 
day to Laserforce, followed 

by lunch at the War Memorial 
Park. Please remember a big 

lunch, drink bottles, shoes 
and a hat. 

$15 extra for the day. 

TRASH TO FASHION

Time to get creative and turn 
that rubbish into amazing 

designs. Compete in 
the Fashion Show and reuse 

lots of everyday items.

SLIMETASTIC

Lets have a slimetastic time 
making all kinds of slime! 

Experiment with bubble slime, 
make some edible slime and 
play some silly slime games.

TRIP DAY - MOVIES AND 

TE PAPA 

Come along for a morning 
visit to Te Papa, followed by 
a relaxing afternoon at the 

movies. Please note: We will 
be seeing the Early Man. 

$15 extra for the day.

KC NINJAS!

Find your Ninja name, make 
a head band and go through 

the Ninja training school! 
Have fun with more 

challenges and games, and 
ninja stress balls.

ANZAC DAY

 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

 

– NO PROGRAMME – 

ROCK ‘N’ ROLL

PLEASE NOTE - AS AMESBURY 
SCHOOL IS UNAVAILABLE  

KELLY CLUB WILL BE HELD AT 
CHURTON PARK SCHOOL 

Get ready to rumble!! Design 
friendship rocks, compete in the 
air-guitar comp, and sing like a 

rock star.

MEXICAN FIESTA

PLEASE NOTE - AS AMESBURY 
SCHOOL IS UNAVAILABLE 

 KELLY CLUB WILL BE HELD AT 
CHURTON PARK SCHOOL 

Finish off the holidays with a 
fun-filled Mexican party. 
Yummy nachos, pinatas, 

maracas, sombreros and more!

FULL WEEK:
Mon-Fri, 8am-6pm

$250 SCHOOL DAY: 
9am-3:30pm

$40FULL DAY: $50
8am-6pm

TRIP DAY:  Extra $15HALF DAY:
9am-12:30pm or 
12:30pm-3:30pm

$30


